BILSTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER Number 8 22nd November 2019



SUBWAY comes to Bilston CE Children experienced a Subway lunch earlier this week with all children eating rolls and baguettes and enjoying a healthy lunch!



31 children from Year 2 accompanied by Mrs Harrison Heath, Mrs Banyard, Mrs Kumar, Mrs Robinson and Mr Gentle spent two days at Kingswood Environmental and Residential centre earlier this week. Children went on activity trails, woodland walks, pond dipping, animal trails to name but a few of the activities on offer. All had a great time with the best bit being sleeping overnight!



Next week in school:

26th RWInc parent work-shop

25th 5JT class assembly

29th XMAS fayre 3-5pm

PEER SUPPORTERS at Bilston CE enjoy their new uniforms. Children in Year 6 support children across the school at lunchtimes.



FOOTBALL...

Bilston CE 4 Field View 4

PLEASE SHOW THE SAME RESPECT TO OUR STAFF AS THAT SHOWN TO YOU

■SCHOLASTIC

Book Club

Every Child Deserves A Good Book

Scholastic Book Club

There are only 5 days left to order from our latest Scholastic Book Club.

Choose inexpensive books as gifts for Xmas. Visit:

http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/bilston-ce



This week's Class Attendance winners: Class 1AH 99.7 % and Class 6MJ 98.3%!

"Hand in Hand towards Faith & High Achievement"

Head Teacher—Mr GJ Gentle